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Appendix A. Invitation to participate in the questionnaire (cover letter) 

    
To what extent are veterinary practices 

prepared to treat wildlife patients? 
    

  
  

  

Tell us about wildlife in veterinary practice 
 

 Win £50 Love2Shop™ High Street gift vouchers 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
I am a final year BSc Animal Conservation Science student at Plymouth 
University. For my dissertation I am exploring the perceptions of responsibility 
and capability of treating wildlife patients in UK veterinary practices. I really 
appreciate any help you can provide. 
 
 As representatives of your veterinary practice, I invite qualified veterinary 
surgeons or veterinary nurses (registered with the RCVS), to participate in 
this research by completing this online questionnaire.  
 
The questionnaire should take no more than 10-15 minutes to complete. 
You will be asked both open and closed questions as an opportunity to 
share your views and experience of wildlife cases at your veterinary 
practice. 
 
For full details about the survey and the prize draw, select the 'TAKE ME TO 
THE SURVEY' button at the end of this message.  
 
If you have any questions about the study, please contact my Project Supervisor, 
Dr Mark Farnworth on 01752584477 or email mark.farnworth@plymouth.ac.uk. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Emily Barnes  
RVN CertVNES 

  

  

  TAKE ME TO THE SURVEY  

 

  

  
  Please do not forward this email as its survey link is unique to you.  

Opt out of receiving surveys from this sender 
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https://www.surveymonkey.net/collect/email/manage?sm=ZlErjtDQLBBbS5Km8DNXwRErnEN1NjehcxRoId5AmWY_3D
https://www.surveymonkey.net/collect/email/%5bOptOutLink%5d


Appendix B. Questionnaire as designed on SurveyMonkey®. Each question appeared on a 
separate page  

 

 

 

  



 

  



  



  



 

  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

 

 


